
SENIOR PHOTOS, QUOTES, and BABY PICTURES 

Congratulations you made it to your Senior year! Time to submit the phots and quotes to look back on 

after graduation. We need you to submit your senior photo, quote and a baby/toddler picture by 

Friday, January 29th. 

 

Delta is one of the few schools left that allows students the freedom to use non-professional 

photographers. To have some continuity among the pictures, however, we have a few guidelines. 

 
Senior Picture Requirements: 
1. The senior is the ONLY person in the picture, and the picture is vertical. The senior may be pictured 

only once. 
2. The senior needs to be clearly recognizable. 
3. Any clothing, props or background in the picture must be in agreement with school district policies. 

For example, a student may pose with his or her trumpet, but not in a shirt that promotes the use of 
alcohol or that is taken against a graffiti back- ground. Chests, bellies and upper thighs should be 
covered. 

4. There must not be a name or photography studio label on the picture. 
5. In this age of Photoshop, less is more. Provide a clear picture, no fancy tricks. Really, folks, simple 

pictures against a real backdrop are beautiful. DHS is not responsible if you spend lots of money on a 
doctored picture that doesn’t really look good in print. 

 

Directions: 
Please submit pictures in digital format to the email address below. No screenshots or selfies. 

 
   A vertical, digital, high-resolution image. 
   Send it to Annie.See@thedeltahighschool.com 
   Please have your senior picture submitted by Friday, January 29th. 

 
If you don’t submit a photo, we will include your school ID photo, so every senior is included  in the 

yearbook. If you would like a professional photo but cannot afford one, talk to Mrs. See as alternative 

arrangements can be made. 

 
Senior Quote: 

A Delta High tradition continues. You have the opportunity to submit a quote that sums up you, your 

thoughts, your memories of high school, or inspire the underclassmen. Your quote must be school 

appropriate.  Please turn in your Sr. Quote to Mrs. See by Friday, January 29th. 

 
Baby/Toddler Picture: 

Nothing like looking at baby pictures at the senior breakfast and graduation. These can be submitted 

electronically or hard copy to Mrs. See or Mrs. Hoppe by Friday, January 29th. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. See at Annie.See@thedeltahighschool.com. 

 

Thanks, 

 
Delta Media Group 


